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You Can Get Darien-Produced Raw Honey Delivered to Your
Honey to Benefit P2P
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Person to Person (P2P),  has launched a special St. Valentine’s Day fundraising campaign, "Honey 4 Your
Honey," offering Darien residents delivery of a one-pound jar of raw honey from a Darien apiary.

A P2P announcement says the "Honey 4 Your Honey gift bundle" includes the limited-edition honey bundled
with a custom card "to show your honey that you were meant to bee." All proceeds to benefit P2P and its
mission. The cost is $50.

The local honey was produced and donated by a beekeeper from Darien’s Corbin Farm apiary. The Corbin
District is a sponsor of the campaign.
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“The work P2P does to support our community is tremendous, and this campaign creates a wonderful way
for our Darien neighbors to contribute — and get some amazing local honey produced right here at Darien’s
Corbin Farm,” said David Genovese, co-developer of The Corbin District and CEO of Baywater Properties.

Due to logistics, honey deliveries can only be made in Darien. For people outside the delivery area, bundles
may be purchased and picked up at P2P at 1864 Post Road in Darien on Feb. 14.

Or, you may send your honey a virtual Honey 4 Your Honey Valentine’s Card. All options benefit P2P and
support our mission! Quantities of honey are limited to the first 100 orders.

 

Order or Find Out More Here

Complete details, including cost and ordering, may be found here.

About Person to Person

Person to Person is a non-profit agency dedicated to providing individuals and families with essential
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resources to help them overcome daily challenges and put them on a path toward economic stability.

P2P serves 28,000 residents in Fairfield County with the following programs: three food pantries (Darien,
Norwalk, Stamford), clothing center, caseworker assistance, emergency financial assistance, and
scholarships/camperships.

Established in 1968, P2P serves people in Darien, New Canaan, Norwalk, Stamford, Weston, Westport and
Wilton.
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